Dear [Donor's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to gently remind you about our Donor Opinion
Survey that was sent to you on [initial date]. Your feedback is incredibly valuable to us as we
strive to improve our efforts and better serve our community.

If you haven't had the chance to participate yet, we would greatly appreciate it if you could take a
moment to share your thoughts with us. Your insights will help shape our future initiatives.

Please click the link below to access the survey:

Take the Donor Opinion Survey

Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment. We truly value your opinion!
Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]


%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

